TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NH SELECTMEN'S MEETING July 9, 2013 Minutes

9:00 a.m. Meet with Mark Stetson, Avitar Assessing, and Gregory Heyn, Real Estate Appraiser Supervisor with Department of Revenue Administration/Property Appraisal Division for the kick-off meeting for the Town's 2013 Assessment Update

The Town Administrator and Chairperson Brenda Bergeron met with Mark Stetson and Kerry Connor from Avitar and Gregory Heyn from NH Department of Revenue Administration to review the process for the Town-wide assessing update.

Selectman Reardon and Selectman Ste. Marie were not in attendance and therefore there was no quorum of the Board and no Selectmen's Meeting so no minutes are required.

Submitted by: Kelley Collins/Town Administrator